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Wednesday 18th November 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Following the recent change in guidelines issued to us from Public Health, I am writing to let you know of some 
small changes in Year 6.  
 
We will now be staggering corridor and cloakroom times throughout the school day to ensure that the two 
classes do not mix within this shared area.  
 
We would also ask that your child comes into to school wearing their winter PE kit on a Thursday this term.  
Winter PE kit is jogging bottoms or leggings, jumper or cardigan over their PE T shirt and trainers.  Although 
when changing, in Year 6 we have been ensuring that the children are using a different area of the same 
classroom (boys in one class and girls in another) in line with guidance, we are now reducing the risk further in 
light of the changes from Public Health. This means that children in Year 6 will not be changing for PE in school 
and will need to wear their kit for Thursday’s outdoor PE session. This term, Monday’s PE lesson involves team-
building activities and as such, PE kit is not required on this day.  
 
Thank you as always for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs K Watson and the Year 6 team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


